
 
 
 
 
 
 
AC/AW 
 
 
January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Plumbing and Electrical Preparation Programs 2019-20- Information Evening 
 
 
As part of our Senior Phase Curriculum we will again be offering to pupils moving into S4 
options to choose vocational pathways. Opportunities are available for pupils interested in 
careers in plumbing or electrical trades.  These two programs, the Electrical Preparation 
Pathway and the Plumbing Preparation Pathway are part of our subject choice options and 
offer the opportunity for progression at the end of S4 into employment, full time 
apprenticeships, full time college courses or Future Skills College.  These pathways will 
enable pupils to take a mix of school based subjects and relevant vocational qualifications in 
the appropriate sectors.  
 
If you would like to find out more in this career area we would like to invite you and your child 
to attend an information evening on Monday 28th January at 18:30 in Kingsway Campus, 
Dundee & Angus College. Information will be provided on the qualifications pupils can 
achieve, our expectations from participants and how this program will fit in with other school 
subjects.  You will also get the opportunity to see the facilities and hear from staff from 
Dundee and Angus College. 
 
On arrival you should report to the main reception at Kingsway Campus.  I look forward to 
seeing you on Monday 28th January.  
 
Please contact me at the school if you would like further information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Creamer 
Depute Head Teacher 
 


